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SUMMARY 
House Bill 5336 would amend the District Library Establishment Act to allow municipalities to set forth in their district 
library agreement a tax cap lower than four mills.  Currently, those district libraries established after 1989 PA 24 took 
effect, may propose to levy a tax on all taxable property in the district in order to raise some or all of the money necessary 
for the creation and operation of the district library. 
 
There is no fiscal impact on state government by this bill.  The fiscal impact on local units of government is indeterminate 
as there is no information that would indicate which municipalities would set forth a tax lower than four mills in their district 
library agreement. 
 


